
District Councillor Notes for July 

Tendring  

June 8th AW attended Mandatory Licencing Training given by outside lawyers. 

 

June 21st AW and GS attended Mandatory Code of Conduct Training given by 

Lisa Hastings.  

 

June 22nd Question Time came from the Princes Theatre, Clacton Town Hall. 

 

June 26th AW attended a pre-meeting for Licencing Committee. 

 

July 4th AW attended Planning Committee. 

 

Ian Davidson still emails with relevant District News and now GS as Chairman 

has attended a considerable number of events. 

 

Elmstead 

AW got a meeting with John Pateman-Gee to talk about the New Community 

Centre unfortunately AW and GS were not included but were sent the notes 

from the meeting. 

Residents have complained about litter, overflowing wheelie bins and grass 

cutting on Bromley Road.  AW has been in contact with TDC and the grass has 

been cut but the litter and rubbish still a problem which TDC have been 

contacted about again. 

A resident contacted us about a planning issue. 

AW has been contacted about grants for a local organisation. 

 

 

 

 

 

Gary Scott and Ann Wiggins - District Councillors for Alresford and Elmstead Ward 

29th June 2023 



 


